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One important path toward housing is the use of campers, motor homes, vacation trailers,
fifth-wheel trailers and Tiny homes on wheels (or park model recreational vehicles). These options
allow for secure, dry, heated, and sanitary spaces at far lower costs than many other housing/shelter
options. [ urge the City to adopt policy that allows long term use of such "vehicles" provided there
are campground style hookups for electricity , water, and sewage.
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